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What a wonderfully busy week we have had! The children are thoroughly enjoying the childhood
topic. Thank you to everyone who sent in objects from home, the children talked about their
items with confidence and answered a range of questions from their friends. We have begun to
go further back in History this week and have been starting to think about what life was like for
children in the 1950s. The children were amazed by some of the differences, especially what life
would have been like without youtube, on demand children’s programmes and a tv that you can
pause!

Maths:

This week we have completed the Place Value topic and have begun the Addition and Subtraction
topic. We have been looking at number bonds, fact families, and related facts. We have been
using the part-whole model method to support the learning this week.

English:

This week the children have written their own versions of the The Little Pigs, by changing some
of the details. The children changed the characters and the types of houses the animals lived
in. Within our Comprehension sessions we have been reading The True Story of the 3 Little Pigs,
this is an alternative version from the view point of the Wolf. The children enjoyed this story.

On Tuesday, the children started a new unit learning about persuasive writing. They loved

creating their own houses using various materials and techniques to build the strongest house.
Here is a selection of photos:




Marshmallow had a super week with Alfie this week. On Wednesday, Marshmallow went to
Rugby Tag to support Alfie. Alfie had photo taken by the side of the pitch with Marshmallow.
Marshmallow had lots of adventures including to going to the park, the school disco, cricket and
swimming! Alfie said he and his family had lots of fun - even his dog enjoyed his company!

Thanks for all the photos Alfie &

Marshmallow spent his week with Penny and had a fab time. He enjoyed tea with Penny, went
swimming and even went to the opticians with Penny. Penny said they enjoyed going to get her

eyes tested the best. Thanks for sharing Penny! =

Please keep checking our class page of the school website for all information and updates.

We hope you have a super weekend!

Mrs Williams and Mrs Lewis



